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Summer Weather


The weather has been glorious over the bank holiday weekend. We hope you have enjoyed it. Please can we ask you kindly to ensure that your child is wearing sun protection cream and a sun hat when the weather is warm. They may also bring in a bottle of water to drink. 





Dinner Menu


Thankyou for your feed back about school dinners. We will now talk to Cathy at the café and see what she can do to implement your requests. 





Sacramental Programme


On Sunday, four children from St. Mary’s made their First Holy Communion in Church. They looked absolutely beautiful in their


white outfits.  Well done to all the children involved and an especially big ‘thank you’ to Mrs Cowburn for running the Sacramental programme this year.  





Ascension Thursday


This Thursday, 10th May is Ascension Thursday. Ascension Day is observed in the United Kingdom on the 40th day of Easter. It commemorates Jesus Christ's ascension into heaven, according to the New Testament of the Bible. Therefore, we will be taking the children to Mass at 11am. Please do come along if you are able to. 








Year 6 SATs


Next week, the year 6 children will sit their SAT papers. Miss Taher has kindly offered to bring in some healthy options for breakfast so if they need more refuelling when they get here, it will be available for them. We wish them all every success and we just encourage them to do their best.


 


Year 4/5 visit to St. Cecilia’s


Next Monday, year 4 and 5 children have been invited to St. Cecilia’s for the day. Children who are coming from St. Mary’s will arrive at St. Cecilia’s at approx. 9.15am and will leave St. Cecilia’s at 3pm to return back to St. Mary’s. If you are dropping off and / or picking your child up from St. Cecilia’s, please can you ensure that you are by the entrance door at these times please. We will look out for you.





Your Mile Your Way


On Friday 18th May, St. Mary’s school will be taking part in the Lancashire initiative, ‘Your Mile Your Way.’ To achieve this, we will be taking the whole school up to Parlick and we will walk across to Fairsnape. We will drive up to the foot of Parlick. Can we kindly ask children to bring a packed lunch in a rucksack. 





Wine & Cheese evening  - hosted by Mick Gould 


Venue: St Mary's School 


Friday 22 June. 


7:00 for 7:30 start


Ticket only- limited places


£15


Exciting Raffle!!!! - including meal for 2 at The Inn at Whitewell and £40 voucher for Angels!!


Tickets now ready - please contact Jane Isherwood c/o school.








